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TO: The Faculty of the College of Engineering 
 
FROM: School of Mechanical Engineering of the College of Engineering 
 
RE: ME 51100 and ME 55400 
 
 
The faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering has approved the following changes in 
ME51100 and ME55400.  This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a 
recommendation for approval. 
 
 
REQUEST: Add distance designation 

ME51100 Heat Transfer in Electronic Systems and ME55400 Intellectual 
Property for Engineers are scheduled to be offered to distance students in the 
spring 2019 semester. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
Jay P. Gore, Associate Head for Graduate Studies 
Vincent P. Reilly Professor in Combustion Engineering 
School of Mechanical Engineering 
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